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QUESTION 1

What topics need to be considered when creating a storage design? 

A. Application I/O requirements 

B. Growth rate 

C. Latency 

D. All of the above 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 2

When planning on resource use for the servers, you should plan on leaving resources availablefor all the following
except __________. 

A. patching 

B. maintenance mode 

C. future growth 

D. log file space 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 3

A company is conducting a technology refresh and has requested assistance with a vSphere 6.5 design. 

1.

 The company has a corporate headquarters and two data centers strategically placed around the country, which
provide the bulk of the computer power and storage for their customer-facing stores. 

2.

 The company requires each of its stores to be able to operate independently if connectivity is ever lost. 

3.

 Presently, all stores are configured differently and must be standardized as part of the technology refresh 

4.

 To support store operations, only a dozen applications are required. 

5.
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 Any downtime during store hours could result in significant losses. 

6.

 Any proposed design must minimize cost. 

What is a VMware-recommended option for this scenario? 

A. VMware vSAN cluster with a minimum of three hosts 

B. VMware vSphere cluster with low-cost iSCSI shared storage 

C. VMware vSAN Stretched Cluster with nearest regional data center 

D. VMware vSAN Remote Office Branch Office (ROBO) with two hosts 

Correct Answer: D 

Reference: https://www.vmware.com/files/pdf/products/vsan/vmware-vsan-robo-solution-overview.pdf "The use of a
virtual appliance as a witness host eliminates the need to deploy a third physical server, whichreduces the overall cost
of the solution without sacrificing the benefits of shared storage." "By default, a replica isplaced on each host of the
2-node configuration. If one of the physical hosts is offline, it is still possible forvirtual machines to run using replicas
located on the other physical node. In the case where the hosts in a 2

node cluster are unable to communicate across the network, the witness host serves as a "tie-breaker" toachieve a
quorum and maintain data accessibility and integrity." VSAN Robo satisfies requirements 2,5,6. 

 

QUESTION 4

Which two types of workloads are efficiently consolidated when virtualized? (Choose two.) 

A. Workloads that do NOT require user input and are constantly processing large amounts of batched data. 

B. Workloads that will consume all available assigned resources. 

C. Workloads that are NOT CPU bound; most of their time is spent waiting for external events such as user interaction. 

D. Workloads that do NOT require access to specific physical resources such as a hardware dongle or graphics card. 

Correct Answer: CD 

Workloads that are constantly using resources would prevent other VMs from accessing them, causing performance
issues. Instead, if they use little and spend time waiting then resources are available for other. 

 

QUESTION 5

A university is going through an IT transformation project and is re-evaluating how to use technology to provide a better
academic experience for its 15,000 students. The university is a current VMware customer and has a single data
center. 

1.

 Within that data center, the university is using blade servers backed by a Fibre Channel array for its business critical
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applications 

2.

 It has two iSCSI arrays (one for the development environment and other for the no-critical production environment) 

3.

 The university\\'s VMware environment consists of three clusters. The first cluster contains all development virtual
machines (VMs), the second cluster is dedicated to DMZ VMs, and the final cluster contains production VMs 

4.

 The university requires the ability to perform hardware maintenance without a service interruption, and can only sustain
4 minutes of downtime per month 

From the list below, which three are constraints? (Choose three.) 

A. 99.9% uptime is required for the environment 

B. The Network Operation Center uses SolarWinds for all monitoring and alerting 

C. Blade servers must be used to consolidate space 

D. Provide capacity to support 20% Year-over-Year growth for the next 3 years 

E. There area current contracts in place with Dell to provide all server hardware 

Correct Answer: BCE 

 

QUESTION 6

A customer has storage arrays from two different storage vendors at two different sites. The customer warts to restore
operations at the secondary site in the event of a disaster. 

Which VMware technology must be used to meet this requirement? 

A. vSphere replication 

B. vSphere Data Protection 

C. array-based replication 

D. vSphere Fault Tolerance 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 7

An architect is designing a vSphere 6.5 implementation. 

1.
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 The customer requires Cross vCenter vMotion for the newly-created data centers in New York and Houston. 

2.

 Each data center will use different IP networks for management and vMotion. 

When creating a vMotion network, which two statements are required in order to use Cross vCenter Server vMotion?
(Choose two.) 

A. vMotion Networks in both data centers must be in the same L2 stretched VLAN. 

B. The virtual machine port groups must use the same name. 

C. VMkernel port for vMotion must be configured with vMotion TCP/IP Stack with the correct gateway. 

D. vMotion networks in both data centers must be routable over L3 network. 

Correct Answer: CD 

\\'Different IP networks\\' denotes Layer-3. As such, these need to be able to route between the sites and to route you
need a gateway (default or static). 

Since each datacenter will use different IP networks, L3 is required, so answer A is ruled out.As per B, you can
script/select different port groups.So C and D look like the correct answers (as per "Use the vMotion TCP/IP stack to
isolate traffic for vMotion and to assign a dedicated default gateway, routing table, and DNS configuration for this
traffic? 

https://docs.vmware.com/en/VMware-vSphere/6.5/com.vmware.vsphere.vcenterhost.doc/GUID-5211FD4B-256B-4D9F-
per Oliver\\'s link, L2 is a requirement for VM network and L3 is supported for vMotion 

 

QUESTION 8

A customer uses servers without internal storage and asks a systems architect to design a solution with a Fiber Channel
array and blade servers as options. The customer requires: 

1.

 Easier server replacement 

2.

 Booting through HBA or FCoE 

3.

 Less wasted space 

4.

 Improved management 

5.

 Batter reliability 
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6.

 Inexpensive servers 

7.

 Easier backup processes 

Which design element will follow VMware recommended best practices and also meet customer requirements? 

A. VMware Virtual SAN 

B. Auto Deploy 

C. PXE boot 

D. Boot from SAN 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 9

You have been tasked with creating a vSphere 6.5 data center design for an organization. During the key stakeholder
and SME interviews. a set of goals, requirements, assumptions and constraints were identified. 

Evaluate each of the requirements, assumptions, and constraints (RAC) and determine which design characteristics
apply. 

Match each of the Requirements, Assumptions and Constraints by dragging the RAC buttons (R1-R5) over the text of
the appropriate Design Characteristic. 

NOTE: RACs may fit one or more of the Design Characteristics. 

Select and Place: 
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Correct Answer: 

 

 

QUESTION 10

Customer Information The Customer labtown is looking to purchase a new storage system and has hired you to create a
logical design. Labtown requires no single points of failure when it comes to the fabric connecting the storage. Labtown
has already decided 
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that the new storage system will be using fibre to re-use as much of the previous hardware as possible to increase ROI.
Labotwn would also like a tiered disk system broken into three categories with the database sitting in the fastest tier, the
two web servers sitting in the medium tier, and the file server sitting in the slowest tier. Create a logical design for
Labtowns new Storage System Requirements 

-

 Create a tiered storage system for Labtown - No single points of failure - Insure storage performance SLA\\'s are met
with the four line of business VM\\'s Instructions 

-

 Place VM\\'s on the bottom of the page and connect them with the connector to the storage LUN they will belong to. 

-

 Connect the stroage LUN with the service processor with the connector 

-Connect the storage processors to the SAN switch 

-

 Place HBA\\'s just below the host, as long as they are close to the host points will be scored 

-

 Connect HBA\\'s to SAN switches with either the Fixed, MRU, or RR Connector to dictate the PSP Policy for storage on
the ESXi host. 

A. 

Check the answer in explanation. 

Correct Answer: A 

Check below for answer solution: 
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QUESTION 11

Match the business requirement to the appropriate design concept. 

Select and Place: 
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Correct Answer: 

 

 

QUESTION 12

A customer is currently running a vCenter Server 5.5 environment with 48 identically-configured ESXi hosts. 

1. 

These ESXi hosts are divided into six 8-host HA/DRS clusters. 

2. 

The customer wants to upgrade to vSphete 6.5 and combine all of its ESXi hosts into a single 48-host HA/DRS cluster.
Place these actions in the correct order to accomplish this. 

Select and Place: 
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Correct Answer: 

 

 

QUESTION 13
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A solution architect has finished conducting interviews and gathering requirements for a company, and has determined
that the logical requirements are: 

1.

 two data centers for high availability 

2.

 synchronous replication to meet the zero minute RPO 

3.

 separating management workloads from application workloads 

4.

 dedicated 10Gb uplink for each low latency server 

5.

 single management port for the entire environment 

Which two actions would meet the design requirements? (Choose two.) 

A. Create two data center objects in vCenter Server. 

B. Configure vSAN Stretched Clustering. 

C. Configure SR-IOV for low latency servers. 

D. Create one folder for Management workloads and one folder for application workloads. 

Correct Answer: BD 

 

Folders don\\'t separate workloads (management object only) and Zero-RPO implies vSAN stretched cluster. Even
though thee vSAN nodes are at different sites, they must reside within one logical data center in vCenter (and inside a
single Cluster Object). 

 

QUESTION 14

A company has a cluster consisting of 384GB of RAM. 

1.

 Virtual machines in the production pool must run without contention of any memory resources with the other pools,
while Development and QA VMs do not share this restriction. 

2.

 QA VMs are considered the least important in this environment. 

Which resource pool design would achieve the company\\'s requirements without introducing unnecessary contention? 
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A. Exhibit A 

B. Exhibit B 

C. Exhibit C 

D. Exhibit D 

Correct Answer: C 

 

 

QUESTION 15

A company is in the process of deploying a modern video-streaming application. 
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1.

 The application is able to scale (expand and collapse) its steaming nodes in the form of CentOS 7.x 64bit virtual
machines, based on demand. 

2.

 This IO-Intensive application has a high CPU demand and generates a significant number of disk operations (IOPS). 

3.

 To host the application, the company decided to implement a brand-new VMware cluster with vSphere 6.5 

4.

 The company would like a significant reduction in CPU utilization as well as a possible increase in throughput. 

Which virtual disk adapter should be recommended for the company\\'s physical design? 

A. LSI Logic Parallel 

B. VMware Paravirtual 

C. BusLogic Parallel 

D. LSI Logic SAS 

Correct Answer: B 

"PVSCSI adapters are high-performance storage adapters that can provide greater throughput and lower CPU
utilization. They are best suited for environments where hardware or applications drive a very high amount of I/O
throughput, such as SAN environments." 
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